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COVID-19 Update

Updated statement from Haines Phillips Architects

Further to our Statement of 19th March advising of measures we were
putting into place in view of the COVID-19 situation we wish to update
our clients, colleagues, contractors, fellow professionals and friends on
our current measures and set-up.

We have now entered our fourth week of successful remote working
whereby we are working from home for the majority of the time with
less frequent visits to the office. The digital tools and systems we have
put in place to enable our Team working and our communications with
all parties to remain uninterrupted are continuing to work extremely
well thanks to the efforts and diligence of the Partners and staff at
Haines Phillips Architects and our support network. We are continuing
to meet our Clients' targets and deadlines and to carry out site
inspections and visits on some sites that have safely remained open
and are following all Government guidelines for safe working.

Contact with us remains as usual, with the partner in charge being the
best person to contact via email. You can expect the same timely
response and care from us at all times.

We wish to thank our clients, staff and colleagues for their continuing
support and co-operation and we wish you and yours the best of health.

The Partners
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